
 
 
 

COUNCIL MEETING – 2 November 2005 
 

Question under Council Procedure Rule 14(2)b 
 

QUESTION 6 
 
From: Councillor Tait 
 
To:  The Portfolio Holder for Finance and Resources 
 
“Could I be advised as to whether in the past the Council has offered payroll services 
to a number of Charities where the Charity was billed three months in arrears?” 
 
Reply 
 
“Quarterly billing in arrears for payroll services was undertaken but ceased on 31st 
March 2001.  Since April 2001 all accounts have been raised monthly in arrears.” 
 
 


